
Sheriff's Investigators Seek ID of
Man that Stole Soft Drinks and Gas
from Ruffin Convenience Store
Date of Release: Friday, September 22, 2017

[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff's Investigators are seeking the
identity of the man pictured below in this release who, according to a report from
Ruffin Grocery, stole $72.89 of gasoline and a case of Coca-Cola soft drinks from
the store. 
According to the store employee, the person pictured below came into the store
on Sunday Sept. 17th at around 4:45pm, picked up a case of Coca-Cola soft
drinks and told the store clerk he was going to fill his truck with gas and come
back in and pay for both. When he finished fueling his Dodge truck (also pictured)
he drove off without paying for the sodas or the gasoline. 
Anyone who knows the identity of the person pictured below is asked to call the
Rockingham County Sheriff's Office at 336-634-3232 or Rockingham County
Crime Stoppers at 336-349-9683.

Pictured: Suspect in Larceny
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Suspect's Vehicle

Suspect's Vehicle

Sergeant Kevin Suthard

Public Information Officer 
Rockingham County Sheriff's Office 
Office: (336) 634-3066 
ksuthard@co.rockingham.nc.us

​DISCLAIMER: E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be
subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties
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